From: Lesmana Wyati wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:18 PM">wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:18 PM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. David,

I am one of forex traders. The proposed regulation RIN 3038-AC61 is become a burden for me as a trader, since the economic conditions these days is very hard. In these previous couple months there are too many changes in the way to trade that i had to fulfill. I hope there is no more changes. I really can't follow this proposed regulation. I hope you can understand our capability. Hope you will afterthought this regulation. I am really look forward a good news. Thank you. God bless you.

sincerely yours,

Mrs. Wyati